
This Fall, October 5-8, we  have 

been approved for our second 

weekend inside BCCX.  Our first 

weekend, #8, is scheduled for June 

2 –4.  Lori Watson is the weekend 

leader for #8.  Team meetings be-

gan on February 18th.  Lori says 

God has been so good to us in 

sending such a servant hearted 

team!  Our team is already coming 

together with a heart to serve the 

Lord and the ladies at BCCX.  

BCCX Gives Approval for 2nd Inside Weekend 

Fund Raiser Planned for Saturday, April 29th 

On  April 29th there will be a 

fund raiser for KI in Alcoa at 

112 East Franklin Street.  

There will be a yard sale and 

the opportunity to buy a lunch 

of hot dogs, and hamburgers,  

which are being donated by 

New Harvest Church of Mary-

ville. We encourage you to 

come, bring a friend, find a 

treasure, have lunch, and have 

fun.   
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We are looking for donations of 

household goods, furniture, pic-

tures, etc.  Anything but  no cloth-

ing please. Items can be given to 

Kairos members or brought to   

location of sale. 

If you have questions or something 

you would like to donate, call: 

Linda Woods  865-214-3505 

Sandy Hagan 865-621-8999 

 

Did You Know 

After a weekend, there is a 

once a month reunion inside 

to meet with graduates and 

other residents.  It is a wonder-

ful time of worship and testi-

monies.  And starting last fall, 

we have been able to go inside  

each month for a Prayer and 

Share.  This is a time for just 

graduates  to support each 

o t h e r  w i t h  p r a y e r .                

You must be   certified and have a 

badge to go inside. .   

together with the mind of Christ 

to serve in June as His hands and 

feet inside the walls of BCCX.  

Pray that we would not only min-

ister to the participants but to the 

angels, officers, and staff at 

BCCX.  Of course if you have not 

yet signed up for the prayer vigil 

we would encourage you to do so 

at: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/4090b4ea72caaf58-prayer1#/ 

 If you would like to donate 

toward cookies or meal tickets 

as an act of agape for these la-

dies, please contact us so that 

we can make sure and credit 

donations to you.   What a 

beautiful community we have 

supporting us as the Body of 

Christ.  We are so thankful for 

all of you.  Questions?  Please 

contact; 

Lori Watson: dwlw@att.net 
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Patrice Rennick serves as the council secre-

tary.  She initiates official correspondence 

and records the minutes of the monthly Ad 

Council meetings.  She keeps information 

on the Ad Council members up to date 

within Kairos Messenger. Using Kairos Mes-

senger she delivers election notices to all ac-

tive volunteers in accordance with Kairos 

election procedures, as well as ensures the 

persons in the positions receive their pass-

words and job descriptions.  She records all 

changes in elected positions throughout the 

year . 

It is hard to believe that in June we are embarking on Kairos Inside Weekend #8.  Lori Wat-

son, the weekend leader, has brought in 12 new volunteers.  These are the blessings we are 

so grateful for as this community continues to grow.  24 participants will attend the week-

end.  We are blessed to have many churches contributing to this ministry throughout the 

year by their donations, prayer vigils, and baking cookies.  We will be taking over 1200 

dozen cookies in for the June weekend.  One local church has baked over 300 dozen cook-

ies to date.  Another church will be baking 600 dozen cookies.  Team members  will also be 

baking “Kairos Cookies”.  We are blessed to go into the prison the 2nd and 4th Saturday of 

each month.  We average 14 volunteers and 30 participants.   

We are pleased to have 11 faithful volunteers serving on the Advisory Council.  We do have 

two open positions and would welcome volunteers who would be willing to serve with us.  

Contact Sandy Hagan shagan39@bellsouth.net for more information. 

Message from the Advisory Council 

 

 

Debbie Howell will be the leader for week-

end. #9 at Bledsoe Correctional Complex 

for Women. This will be a fast turnaround 

for this upcoming team.  Debbie is looking 

for volunteers that are willing to serve. If 

you are interested volunteering or know 

someone that might be, please send that 

information to Debbie at : 

kittenwiskers@charter.net 

The team meeting will begin August 5th at 

Two Rivers Church in Lenoir City. 

Next Weekend Leader– Oct. 5 -8 
Meet the Council 



Community Outreach / Fundraising 

Many people in our community have asked how they can contribute in a special way to 

Kairos prison ministry. As we prepare for future Kairos weekends, we want to reach out 

to our donors with a wish list where you can donate to special items used on our week-

ends. 
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                  Item                    Price                                     

 Freedom Bibles      $96 per case 

 Program Manual     $15 each 

 Crosses with Chain     $ 7 each 

 Dissolvable Paper for Forgiveness Service  $20 per pack  

 Freedom Guides     $20 per bundle 

 Grouping Cards     $10 per bundle 

 Scholarship for Participant    $200 

 Scholarship for Team Member   $100 

 Kairos Chocolate Chip cookies 10 dozen  $20 

 Rolls of paper towels 

 Kleenex 

 Batteries (AA and AAA) 

 Box of Styrofoam 8oz coffee cups 

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:   

Kairos of TN—BCCX-W 

PO Box 1161 

Lenoir City, TN  37771 

Wishlist 


